HEMLOCK CREEK BOOK FAIR
Thursday, October 19

Children are welcome to bring
money to purchase books
during school hours. Classes
will be visiting the book fair
during the half day.
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Setting up an e-Wallet is also a
great option instead of sending
cash. See directions in the
Tuesday notes for setting up an
e-Wallet.




